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The Elite English School

CIR/EES/MAY/2385-24 Date: May 01, 2024

Dear Parents,

Due to bad weather forecast and as per the instruction of the KHDA, school will be
having online classes on Thursday & Friday, 2" & 3™ May 2024. Classes will be
conducted online (Google Meet link) on the above-mentioned dates.

The invitation to the Google Meet link will be sent to your ward’s school email ID.
Please ensure that he/she accepts the invitation and joins the classroom to access the

classes.

Onsite classes will resume on Monday, 6" May 2024.

This is for your information.
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